
Dear Residents,                                               
 

                   The gym will be closed next Wednesday Jan. 
3rd (all day) and Thursday Jan. 4th from 7am to 12 
noon so that we can install new gym flooring.  

          The new surface will be more comfortable to 
exercise on and hopefully will be more durable 
than our current floor.  

           We are going to try to complete the entire 
job in 1 day to minimize disruption to your 
workout routine. However, we might need the half 
day on Thursday as well. 

            We apologize for any inconvenience this 
may cause, but we’re confident you’ll like the new 
floor. 

 
Thank you! 

Management 
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